COMMISSION FOR HIGHER EDUCATION
Friday, May 8, 2009



DECISION ITEM C:	Non-Binding Tuition and Mandatory Fee Increase Targets



Staff Recommendation	For information only.


Background	By statute (I.C. 21-14-2-12.5) the Indiana Commission for Higher Education is required to “recommend non-binding tuition and mandatory fee increase targets” for each public postsecondary institution after the enactment of a state budget.  The deadline for action on a state budget is April 29, 2009.  At the time of this writing, the Indiana General Assembly is still deliberating.  Assuming a state budget is enacted before May 8, 2009, this item will present the Commission’s recommendations for non-binding tuition and mandatory fees.

Supporting Documents	Indiana Commission for Higher Education Recommended Non-binding Tuition and Mandatory Fee Increase Targets, May 8, 2009.  To be distributed.

















